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                                      September Drive Through Testing 

 
 

Stanislaus County, CA – Stanislaus County Public Health is collaborating with California 
Department of Public Health to provide free COVID-19 pop-up testing in select neighborhoods 
from September 26th, 2020 to September 28th, 2020. These drive through testing events will be 
held in Ceres and Modesto neighborhoods. Testing will be provided on first come first serve basis 
with no appointments required. 
 
Drive through tests will be held at the following locations:  
 
Ceres High School  
2320 Central Ave, Ceres, CA 95307 
September 26th, 2020 from 12:00pm to 6:00pm 
September 27th, 9:00am to 3:00pm 
 
Stanislaus County Library  
1500 I St, Modesto, CA 95354 
September 28th, 10:00am to 4:00pm 
 
“I encourage everyone who has COVID-19 symptoms or who has been exposed to someone who 
has COVID-19 to get tested,” said Dr. Julie Vaishampayan, Stanislaus County Public Health Officer. 
“Testing for COVID-19 is essential to limiting spread and protecting your family, friends, and 
community.”  
 
COVID-19 symptoms include fever, shortness of breath, cough, runny nose, muscle aches, 
headache, fatigue, loss of taste or smell, diarrhea, and vomiting. To slow the spread of COVID-
19, Public Health encourages community members to continue following the recommended 
practices such as: 

• Keeping a distance of 6 feet between people who are not a part of their  household 
to minimize transmission of the disease, 

• Wearing a cloth face covering where social distancing is difficult, 
• Washing hands frequently with soap and water for at least 20 seconds, and 
• Staying home and away from others when sick 

 
-more- 

 



Stanislaus County Public Health continues to work closely with all our partners in the Emergency 
Operations Center to address the COVID-19 pandemic through guidance provided  
by the U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), the California Department of Public 
Health, and other partners. For more information on the cases in Stanislaus County, please visit 
www.Stancounty.com/coronavirus 
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